
Selectboard Meeting 

Town Hall at Noon 

December 15, 2020 

*** Approved *** 

 

Present:  Bruce Urie, Jim Jones, Susan Houston, Steve Marckres, Yvette Brown & Michelle Warren.  

The Selectboard signed a weight permit for James Donovan Trucking.   

The Selectboard worked on the budget with Steve and Yvette.  A few areas still need to be finalized, 
such as payroll, roadside mowing rental costs, and a chloride truck.  Yvette will work on percentage 
calculations for payroll.   

Selectboard discussed the upcoming Town Meeting warning, voting ballot, hearing for the Town 
Elections via zoom, and Town Meeting election at the Town Hall.  They were considering moving up the 
Town Meeting information announcement in the Town Report closer to the front, emphasizing the 
changes.  Susan is working on wording changes for the article on the ballot regarding town 
expenditures.   

The Selectboard also reviewed the town appropriation requests that have been submitted so far.   

Meeting adjourned at 2:30 PM.  The next Meeting is Tuesday, December 20, 2020 at noon, regarding 
budget. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Michelle Warren 
Selectboard Clerk 


